
TRSCCA Meeting Minutes 

March 2011 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. 

 

Secretary’s Report:  February 2011 meeting minutes were presented by Janet. 

 

 Motion to accept: Han 

 2nd: Jim 

 

Treasurer’s report: Given by Mike C. with info from Mike A. 

 Checking: $2,123.72 

 Savings: $15,994.00 

 

 The club purchased a Suburban and sold the Dodge that was formerly the club truck. 

 

 Motion to accept: Han 

 2nd: Jim 

 

RE Report: Given by Mike C. 

There is a possibility that the club may raise rates for events.  We will see what the turnout is for 

the test & tune and the first points event and proceed from there.  The club will only be providing water 

for participants this season – no beer or sodas. 

 

Motion to accept: Michelle 

2nd: Han 

 

Competition Report: Given by Han 

 Han will follow up with Hot Rod Transformations about a contract.  The deposit has been made 

for Challenger Fest.  An event will be held at Music City Raceway on 4/17 – Brian Johns will design the 

course. 

  

 Brian Johns and Jason Collett will be doing course design for the National Tour event.  Chiefs are 

still needed for many areas – sign-up is available in the forums. 

 

 Cleanup of the timing trailer was done on 2/20, and the timing equipment is ready to go.  Forms 

and wristbands have been ordered from SCCA.  The phase 1 Evolution school has been confirmed for 

5/21, and Rick gave a discount on the track. 

 

 We need 2 replacement helmets and will buy the 2005 version – SPS has some available for $95.  

We also need new batteries for the radios.  We will not do numbers or bar codes for the test & tune 

event. 



Rally Report: Given by Louis 

 John Roberts will not allow the club to use his land anymore.  Randy is talking to someone from 

Bonnaroo about that site.  There is a possibility of doing tarmac events using the same type of 

cumulative timing that is used in rallycross events.  John Roberts will let us keep the bus there for the 

time being. 

 

 Motion to accept: Mike C. 

 2nd: Brian J. 

 

Old Business: 

 None. 

 

New Business: 

 Tom Christensen with the BMW Club spoke about a co-sponsorship opportunity for the Street 

Survival event.  There is a national co-sponsorship with the BMW Club and SCCA.  The event will be held 

on Saturday, June 18th (close to graduation) in the parking lot.  There have been over 100 schools 

nationally, and the program has proven very effective.  Club members would get the first shot at 

registering teen drivers for the event, and there are only 30 spots available.  Someone from our club 

would be course steward, and the club would help provide equipment (cones, radios, etc.).  Brian Johns 

may be interested in this position.  Street Survival would have an official instructor, and opportunities 

would be available for additional instructors.  Registration is now open, and Tom will post info in the 

forums. 

 

 Motion to adjourn at 7:36 p.m.: Han 

 2nd: Brian J. 

 


